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Statement of Position Submitted 

Name 

Kimberly H Wood 

Email 

kdwood07@gmail.com 

Docket 

E-2, SUB 1320: E-2 SUB 1321: E-2 SUB 1323: E-2 SUB 1324 

Message 

I would like to know how it's ok to raise the average Light bill around $50.00 a month. People are hardly 
making ends meet as it is and now this. If Duke Energy needs to re-coup that much money maybe you 
need to look into how their money is being spent instead of putting that burden on other people's backs. 
It's a shame that you did not think of the "little people". We are STRUGGLING! Please re-consider these 
actions. Please give the average people a chance to voice their opinion first before shoving something 
Like this down their throat. And please let me know if there is anything I can do to change this. I know this 
is probably not going to make a difference, but at least I tried. 
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